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North Marin Water District is Holding Public Hearings on Redistricting 

North Marin Water District (District) is hosting two public hearings on redistricting and is inviting all District 
customers and residents to participate. 
 
Following the release of the 2020 US Census data, the District is required to review its electoral division boundaries 
to identify any significant demographic changes based upon the 2020 Census data and adjust the boundaries as 
necessary consistent with the US Constitution, Federal and State laws. On December 7, 2021, the Board received a 
report regarding the 2020 Census data and directed staff and legal counsel to prepare materials and invite the 
public to provide input on the possibility of re-adopting the current electoral divisions map. Accordingly, the Board 
intends to hold two public hearings where the Board will receive and respond to public comments, and 
subsequently consider adoption of a final electoral divisions map. The public hearings are scheduled for January 
18, 2022 and February 15, 2022, at 6:00 pm, via Zoom. All District customers and residents are encouraged to 
participate. 
 
As required by the California Elections Code, the Notice of Public Hearings is posted in English and Spanish on the 
District’s website, and distributed at various sites within the District.  

 
For more information about the redistricting process visit the District’s website at: 
https://nmwd.com/about/2021-redistricting-using-2020-census-data/; email us at: info@nmwd.com; or call: 
(415) 897-4133 ext. 8921. 
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